
Farewell visit by Ambassador Yanagi to Senator Rifai 

 

On 5 October 2020, Mr. YANAGI Hidenao, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid a 

farewell visit to H.E. Mr. Samir Rifai, incumbent Senator and Former Prime Minister. 

They discussed bilateral relations between Japan and Jordan and recent situation in Jordan. 

On his part, Ambassador Yanagi expressed his gratitude for H.E. Mr. Rifai’s contribution 

to the relationship between Japan and Jordan and asked for further cooperation to enhance 

the bilateral relationship in the future. H.E. Mr. Rifai expressed his appreciation for the 

efforts made by Ambassador during his tenure, expecting further development of the 

bilateral relations in the future.  

 

 

 


